
 

 
INFORMATIONAL MEMO 

  

HCPF Memo Series can be accessed online: https://www.colorado.gov/hcpf/memo-series 

Purpose and Audience: 

The Colorado Department of Health Care Policy & Financing (Department) is proposing 
revisions to portions of 10 CCR 2505-10 §8.300 – §8.600 to be effective January 1, 
2021. Stakeholders are invited to attend a presentation of the proposed regulation 
revisions and to review the draft rule revisions during the public rule review. 
Stakeholders who may be interested include members receiving Home and Community-
Based Services (HCBS) and their families or representatives, advocates, and Case 
Management Agencies (CMAs). 

Information:  

The Department is proposing technical changes to 10 CCR 2505-10 §8.300, 8.400, 
8.500, and 8.600. Technical revisions include, but are not limited to, correcting 
grammatical and typographical errors, removing outdated terminology or references, 
and eliminating antiquated regulations. These proposed revisions will also reflect waiver 
amendments submitted to Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) that will 
make permanent some of the changes made in response to the Coronavirus pandemic. 

There will be two opportunities for stakeholders to receive an overview of the proposed 
changes; the same information will be provided at each of the following meeting dates: 
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o Wednesday, September 9, 2020 5:00 p.m.  

• To attend by computer: Join Rule Webinar #1 

• To attend by phone:1-567-334-1072 PIN 146 624 080# 

o Thursday, September 10, 2020 11:00 a.m. §  

• To attend by computer: Join Rule Webinar #2 

• To attend by phone:1-513-472-1038 PIN 844 576 947# 

Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, the public rule review will not be held in person. On 
September 21, 2020, the proposed revisions can be reviewed and commented on by 
visiting Case Management Technical Revisions . 

More information about the rule making process and schedule can be found at Medical 
Services Board. 

The Department is looking forward to hearing from as many stakeholders as possible. 

Reasonable accommodations for the meetings will be provided upon request for 
persons with disabilities. Please contact John.R.Barry@state.co.us at 303-866-3173, or 
the 504/ADA Coordinator at hcpf504ada@state.co.us at least one week prior to the 
scheduled meeting to make arrangements. 

Attachment(s): 

None 

Department Contact: 

Michelle Topkoff, Entry Point and Case Management Section Manager 
Michelle.topkoff@state.co.us. 
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